
 

 

 

 

16 June 2015 

 

 

Alex Harris 

fyi-request-2851-ae893d17@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Ref: OIA 1556 

 

Dear Mr Harris, 

 

Thank you for your email of 16 June 2015 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

• How many allegations of fraud have there been against MBIE staff in the last year? How 

many were investigated? How many were substantiated? How many were reported to 

police? 

• What was the rough value (if any) of any fraud alleged, investigated, substantiated, and 

reported? 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

 

Your email was received on 16 June 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


